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Falmouth Fire-EMS Department Responds to Fire in House on Gray Road  

 

At 1431 hours the Falmouth Fire-EMS Department was called to 206 Gray Road for the 

report of smoke coming from the building.  Crews arrived to find a fire in the large 

farmhouse.  Units from Cumberland and Portland assisted the Falmouth crews on scene.  

Route 100 was closed for nearly 2 hours due to hose lines across the roadway.  There were 

no injuries reported and 1 cat and 3 fish were safely removed from the residence.  The 

cause of the fire is under investigation at this time. 

 

End of release. 
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